CITY OF YELM
PUBLIC NOTICE AND NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:

Closeout of Neighborhood Stabilization Program 1 (NSP1) Grant

The City of Yelm’s Neighborhood Stabilization Program | (NSP1) Statement of Work and Budget was approved by the
Washington State Department of Commerce (Commerce) in the amount of $640,505 when the grant agreement was
executed February 18, 2009. An Amendment to the NSP1 Statement of Work and Budget was March 22, 2013,
making funds available for expenditure through March 31, 2014.

The activities funded under the grant have been completed as described in the Statement of Work and Budget, and
the grant will be closed out with Department of Commerce as follows.

Grant closeout materials will be submitted to the Department of Commerce on Tuesday, March 27, 2018, following
a 15-day public comment period. The Statement of Work and Budget, Federal Financial Report and grant Closeout
Materials are available for public comment Friday, March 9 through Monday, March 26, 2018. The grant closeout
materials are accessible online at http://www.ci.yelm.wa.us/under_review.

A copy of the closeout documents to be submitted to Commerce will also be available for public review during
regular office hours from Friday, March 9 through Monday, March 26, 2018 at Yelm City Hall.

A public hearing will be held by the City of Yelm for the closeout of the NSP3 Grant Monday, March 19, 2018 at 9:00
a.m. At the Yelm City Hall located at 105 Yelm Avenue W. in room 1 (City Hall Conference Room). If special
accommodations are needed for the public meeting, please contact Lori Mossman at (360) 458-8402.

Written comments must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Monday, March 26, 2018, at Yelm City Hall, 105 Yelm Avenue
W., Yelm, WA 98597 ATTN: Joseph Wolfe. To submit comments via E-mail, please send to Joseph Wolfe,
joew@yelmwa.gov, Subject: NSP1 Closeout Comment.
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